Mr. Fontaine: 
I am writing in response to your recent public records request seeking records which relate to drug testing of student athletes. Please be advised that any records which relate to or reference testing of identified students can not be produced. Such personally identifiable records are student education records which can not be disclosed under the Family Educational Rights and Privacy Act (20 U.S.C. 1232g). We will gather any other responsive documents and let you know when they are available for inspection at LSU. To the extent you want copies mailed, such will cost $ .25 per page plus actual postage, in advance.
Eric N. Monday
Associate Vice Chancellor 
LSU 
FAS 
330 Thomas Boyd Hall 
Baton Rouge, LA  70803
PHONE: 225 578 3386
FAX: 225 578 5403
email: emonday@lsu.edu
r. Fontaine,

 

I just wanted to let you know that we are almost complete in gathering the information you have requested. I expect document production sometime next week.

 

Staci Pepitone
Assistant to the Vice Chancellor
Finance and Administrative Services
330 Thomas Boyd Hall
LSU
Baton Rouge, LA 70803
225-LSU-1127 phone
225-578-5403 fax
Scott,

The documents were mailed Friday.

staci
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